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10th July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you will be aware from my earlier message on the website, we were planning for the children to 
start next year with their current teacher, and then complete our usual July handover in 
September, however the new guidance does not now allow for this to happen. Further guidance is 
due to be released on August 1st 2020. 

At the end of this week your child would usually meet their class teacher and spend some time in 
their classroom. In these unprecedented times dealing with COVID19 we are having to change all 
our usual transition processes. You will notice that this week (and next week) on the home learning 
there is a planned transition activity for everyone, and we will let you know more detailed 
arrangements for September as soon as possible, please check the website. 

In depth planning and detailed risk assessments will be completed over the coming weeks in 
conjunction with the Local Authority, however this has been delayed.  

Good news – that hopefully, via messaging service, email or post you will have be now received 
details of your child’s new class teacher for September 2020, and your child’s report. 

Looking forward to seeing you all back, take care and stay safe, 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs A. Hannaway 
Headteacher 
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